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CHAIRMAN’S MESSAGE

In 2023, the country gradually 
emerged from the pandemic 
and the recovery has returned 
us to familiar grounds, giving 
Yayasan Johor Corporation 
(Yayasan JCorp) the opportunity 
to fill our calendar with impactful 
initiatives. The Foundation 
harnessed its strength and 
together with our partners, we 
continued to amplify our role as 
the system integrator between 
Johor Corporation (JCorp) and 
its Group of Companies and 
various external stakeholders 
in executing the Group’s 
sustainability and ESG agenda.

Yayasan JCorp’s Strategic Planning 2024- 2028 roadmap 

that was crafted in 2023 came into fruition, as we were able 

to materialise our initiatives through the four core pillars 

of Education; Arts, Culture and Heritage; Environment 

and Community Well-being. During the year under review, 

each of our pillars continued to achieve milestones, driving 

progress and sustainable impact.
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ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS

We warmly welcome Yayasan JCorp’s new Chief 

Executive Officer, Puan Zaidatul Zurita Abdul Rahman, 

who is also the Head of Sustainability for JCorp.  

I believe that under her stewardship, Yayasan JCorp will 

make significant strides in advancing our sustainability 

initiatives for the betterment of our communities and 

the environment as we benchmark ourselves against 

other international foundations.

In giving their utmost dedication, I extend my 

appreciation and gratitude to our employees, volunteers 

and community members for continuously supporting 

our role as a system integrator. As we take on another 

year with vigour, may we continue to leave a profound 

mark by uplifting lives and building a better future  

for all.
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RECOGNISING OUR PARTNERS 

I would like to express my deepest gratitude to all parties 

who have embarked on this journey with us. I thank the 

authorities and regulators, especially the Ministry of 

Education, the Johor State Education Department and the 

Johor State Islamic Council for their support and insights 

that has enabled us to seamlessly realise our goals.

To our various partners, including JCorp and its Group of 

Companies, Malaysia Professional Accountancy Centre 

(MyPAC), Temasek Foundation, Johor Cerebral Palsy 

Association, Tunku Laksamana Johor Cancer Foundation, 

Raja Zarith Sofiah of Johor Foundation, Department of Skills 

Development, Malaysian Employers Federation, Department 

of Social Welfare, and Southern Volunteers, thank you for 

sharing our vision in fostering positive changes.


